
[SOLD]  |  Beautiful  Move  In
Ready Home in Sienna

19242  E  Maplewood  Pl  Aurora,  CO
80016
MLS# 9656481  | $ 759,900

Virtual Tour

Website

https://osgoodteam.com/for-sale-19242-maplewood-place/
https://osgoodteam.com/for-sale-19242-maplewood-place/
https://gaston-photography.view.property/public/vtour/display/1580114?a=1#!/
https://homesforsaledenver.osgoodteam.com/idx/details/listing/c102/9656481/19242-E-Maplewood-Place?widgetReferer=true




 

Located in highly sought after Siena neighborhood
with  multiple  parks,  community  pool,  tennis
courts, and plenty of trails and within walking
distance to the local elementary & middle schools.

Huge  gourmet  eat-in  kitchen  with  large  center
island, double oven, 5 burner gas cooktop, built
in fridge, custom cherry glass inlaid cabinets,
under cabinet lighting, walk in pantry & fantastic
computer nook.





Enormous master suite w/ sitting area, wet bar, &
luxurious bath w/ walk in shower, heart shaped tub
& his/hers custom closets. Big secondary bedrooms
w/ walk in closets & vaulted ceilings; 2 bedrooms
share a jack n Jill bath and the 3rd bedroom has a
private en suite bath.







Beautiful  2  story  great  room  w/  beautiful
fireplace & lots of natural light is the heart of
the home. Well appointed main floor study with
french doors & coveted main floor guest sweet w/
private full bath. Separate formal dining room and
formal living room w/ elegant hearth fireplace.





Finished basement with wine room, large game room
(plumbed for future wetbar/kitchen), 2nd laundry
area, bathroom & lots of storage.



Huge oversized 3 car garage (could actually fit 5+
cars tandem) has coated floors, built in work
bench & exterior access door. Low maintenance yard



w/  oversized  patio  that  is  perfect  for
entertaining and enjoying the mature trees and
beautiful landscaping.




